



Our ref: 00003

29 August 2022

CONFIDENTIAL

Hon Michelle Roberts, MLA Speaker of the Legislative Assembly Parliament House Harvest Terrace WEST PERTH WA 6005

Attention: Ms Kirsten Robinson

THE SPEAKER

1 6 AUG 2022

RECEIVED AT

THE SPEAKER

0 7 SEP 2022

RECEIVED AT 9.59 AM

Dear Madam Speaker

Delayed Delivery of 2021/2022 Annual Report

I am writing to inform you, in accordance with s33(3) of the *Inspector of Custodial Services Act* 2003, I will be unable to deliver our Annual Report by 30 September 2022. This is due to the Office of the Auditor General advising us that their final audit opinion will only be delivered on or after 30 September 2022. Once we receive the Auditor General's opinion, we will need several days to finalise the production of the final document.

I intend to deliver our annual report for lodgement purposes as soon as possible thereafter. At this stage, it is estimated that this will be within a week to 10 days after 30 September 2022.

I apologise for this delay.

Yours sincerely

Eamon Rya*r* 

Inspector of Custodial Services